
From: Helen Hughes 
Sent: 07 September 2022 17:28 
To: Aidan Fowler 
Cc: Matthew Fogarty; Lucie Mussett; Vinod Diwakar; Ming Tang; Mark Hughes 
Subject: LFPSE  
 
 
Dear Aidan, 
 
Thank you for your email on 18 August 2022 and the accompanying response to the detailed 
questions regarding the design, development, and implementation of the LFPSE service 
raised our briefing note sent to you on 27 July 2022. 
 
Patient Safety Learning has been continuing to support the specialists working in patient 
safety, incident reporting experts, governance and risk leads who have been raising these 
issues. There has been a further meeting following your response on the 18 August of the 
Patient Safety Management Network on 2 September 2022, to discuss this. This was 
attended by over 140 people, with representatives from Acute, Mental Health, Community, 
Primary Care and ICS organisations. They all agreed that it would be helpful to share these 
discussions with you and your colleagues at NHSE colleagues and the LFPSE team. 
 
Please see my letter attached highlighting these discussions. 
 
Best wishes 
  
Helen 
  
Helen Hughes 
Chief Executive 
Patient Safety Learning 


